
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

                                                Cape Elizabeth Arts Commission 
                                             Minutes for Regular Meeting 
                                                      November 9, 2010 
 
 
The November meeting of the Cape Elizabeth Arts Commission was held on November 
9, 2010. Present were RuthAnne Haley, Chair, Wendy Seltzer, Treasurer, Chris Gebhart, 
Grant Coordinator, Julia Bassett-Schwerin, Curator of Town-owned Art, Aaron Mosher, 
Gallery Coordinator, and Jay Scherma, CEAC liaison. Doug McFadd, Vice-Chair, was 
not in attendance. 
 
RuthAnne submitted the Secretary’s report which was approved. Wendy submitted the 
Treasurer’s report which had no expenditures, leaving the original balance of $1000.00. 
The Treasurer’s report was approved. 
 
Chris reported that grant recipient Suzi Van Wye’s bookmaking workshop was well-
attended and well-received. He has not received any applications for the spring grant, and 
will send announcements out again. Since Doug was not in attendance, there was no film 
update from Chris and Doug.  
 
Aaron received one new gallery application from the Cape Elizabeth Art League. He will 
be in touch with them to pick a month in 2011.He confirmed that the artists exhibiting in 
the library for November and December are not having receptions. He also repeated that 
we still need artists for the first few months of 2011. He is going to check with Doug to 
find out whether Doug contacted  any artists. Julia is going to check with the high school 
art teachers to ask about a possible student exhibit. Aaron informed us that he is resigning 
at the end of his term. 
 
Julia did not have any new research to report on the town-owned art inventory project. 
She is looking into the possibility of setting up some sort of internship or liaison position 
for a student interested in working on this project with her.  Chris reported that we need 
to determine whether the art work disc that we have is an original or a copy, in order to 
know whether we can access the contents. 
 
The next meeting of the CEAC is December 14, 2010. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
Wendy Seltzer, Secretary Pro Tem 



 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


